
BEFORE THE BOARD OF 

COLUMBIA COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners sitting as the Meadowview Budget 
Committee will hold A public meeting for the Meadowview Service District, Columbia 
County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2025, to June 30, 
2026, this meeting will be held at the John Gumm Building and Civic Center, Community 
Meeting Room, 251 Saint Helens St, St. Helens, Oregon 97051. The meeting will occur on 
May 6, 2025, at or after 10:30 a.m. 

The meeting's purpose is to receive the budget message and to receive public comments 
on the budget. 

This is a public meeting where the Budget Committee will deliberate. Anyone may attend 
and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee. 

A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 6, 2025, at 
(https://www.columbiacountyor.gov/meadowview-lighting-district). 

To join virtually, please visit www.columbiacountyor.gov/meetings for the virtual link. 

Dated this 21st day of April 2025 

For the 

Board of Columbia County Commissioners 

s/Jacyn Normine 

BOCC Office Administrator 

FYI: 

Spotlight News 

KOHI Radio 

Posted Agenda Group 

Columbia County PIO 

www.columbiacountyor.gov/publicnotices 
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